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Another year, and another 
amazing weekend at Hofstra’s 
Annual Model UN Conference. 
Over the course of the past 
weekend a delegation of 20 
Plainview-Old Bethpage 
students debated and resolved 
some of the world’s most 
pressing issues. This was 
Hofstra’s 9th annual conference, 
and each year our students 
continue to impress. Our 
students took home 12 total 
commendations including five 

Honorable Mention, five Outstanding Delegate, and two Best Delegate Awards.  

This conference had something for 
everyone, including a Joint Historical Crisis 
Committee of the American Revolution 
where students represented delegations 
from England, the Thirteen Colonies and 
the Iroquois Confederation.  There was a 
Future Crisis Committee dedicated to the 
ever-approaching hypothetical scenario of 
providing artificial intelligence rights. 
Traditional committees like the Food and 
Agricultural Organization and 
Disarmament and International Security 
Committee ensured that students were 
engaged in lively debate about the most 
relevant global issues.  

It was a weekend of reunions as well! Dara 
Gleeson (center), former Secretary General 
of Plainview’s very own MetMUNC and 
now Secretary General of Hofstra Model UN, once again organized a tremendous event. 
With help from Plainview MetMUNC alumnus Daniela Guido (left) as a Committee 
Chair, their leadership and experience shined a light on the successes of our POB 
graduates. #Pobproud  

 

From left to right: Daniela Guido, 
Minjee Kim, Dara Gleeson,    

Eshwin Varghese, and Evan Hitsky 


